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18th September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents,  

NURSERY/RECEPTION PHONICS WORKSHOP 
 
On Tuesday 22nd October, there will be a phonics workshop for parents of children in 
Nursery and Reception.  This workshop will focus on ways you can support your 
children with reading and spelling using their phonics knowledge. 
 
The workshop will run after school until 3:15pm and will last approximately 30 minutes.  
 
If you wish to attend, please fill out the form below, just to give us an idea of numbers, 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Jackson 
 

 
 

FEATHERSTONE ACADEMY 
 

I wish to attend the Phonics workshop on Tuesday 22nd October 2019 @3:15pm 
 
Child’s name: ________________________________________ 
 
Signed _________________________________   
 
Number attending ___________    

 
 
 


